
PRINCETON CHARTER SCHOOL  

CHESS CLUB REGISTRATION FORM – September 2023 to December 2023 (T1) 

Students who want to enroll in Chess Club this year must take note of the days on which chess is offered for their grade/level 

groups.  

This form must be returned as soon as possible, but no later than September 8, 2023. The class is capped at 12 students; the 

balance of the applicants will be wait-listed. A confirmation email will be sent to the email address below once the student is 

registered. Chess Club commences the week of September 11, 2023. 

Student’s name:        Grade in September 2022:  

Chess Club Communications 

Parent’s name:             

Contact number:              

E-mail address:              

Sections: September 2023 to December 2023. Fee: $200 for T1.  

Please circle the appropriate section.  

1.  Mondays 3:30 – 4:30 pm - Grades 1 and 2, all players     

2.   Mondays 4:30 – 5:30 pm     - Kindergarten, all players *** 

3.  Tuesdays 3:30 – 4:30 pm - Grades 3 -6, intermediate and new tournament players     

4.  Wednesdays 3:30 – 5:00 pm  - Grades 5-8, advanced, and all existing tournament players  

Drop-off and Pick-up 

Groups 1, 2, and 3 will meet in room M101. Group 4 will meet in room M202.  

*** Kindergarteners who are attending chess at 4:30 may go to ASP first.       

Parents will pick up students in groups 1, 2, and 3 from the side door (M101) of the 5-8 building. (Use 575 Ewing Street entrance to 

the school and walk down the path to the classroom near the staircase.) If a parent/guardian is not there at that time, the student 

will go into the after-school program (in the 5-8 building) and parents will be charged a prorated fee.  

Students in group 4 will be picked up at the upper parking lot by the side path to the Gym.  

The form, along with a check (payable to “Princeton Charter School” with “Chess Club” in the memo line), should be delivered to 

Lindsey Donaldson in the Marsee Center (old, grey house at the Ewing Street entrance to the school property.) As space is limited, it 

is important to do so as soon as possible, but no later than September 8, 2023. 

If you have any questions, please contact Lindsey Donaldson, ldonaldson@princetoncharter.org 

 

             

Parent’s signature     Check #   Date    

 

* Should you have difficulty in making this payment on registration, please send a confidential email to 

ldonaldson@princetoncharter.orgV, 8/23/22                          


